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Reading Books and Library Books 

All reading books and library books must be returned to school 

by 30th June.  There are boxes in the school entrance, for each 

year group, for you to put your child’s books in. 

 

Keeping in Touch 
 

I hope that this edition of the newsletter finds you all well. 
We are now 3 weeks into opening and the children in school 
are settled and used to the new routines. The numbers at 
both schools have increased this week and I would urge 
parents of children in Reception, Years 1 and 6 to take us up 
on the offer of a place in school. We have well established 
routines now to ensure the safety of pupils and staff. 
 

This week, the government has talked about the wider  
opening of schools to Years 2-5 if they have capacity.     
Unfortunately with current guidance remaining unchanged 
and our arrangements for current year groups and for key 
worker and vulnerable pupils, we have no capacity to open 
any more social groups. We do however recognise the   
importance of seeing the children and maintaining the        
relationships that have been a strength at our schools.  
 

We are looking to host Zoom meetings over the coming 
weeks to establish links with the children. In the first        
instance, they will be able to speak to their current class 
teacher and see half of their class group. We are limiting the 
number of children on each call to ensure it is a quality        
experience. Watch out for an email on how and when to join 
your child's meeting.  
 

The next Zoom meeting will be with their new class teacher. 
This will give them a chance to see their new teacher and 
talk to them about what they are looking forward to. We are 
hoping this may alleviate any anxiety over the summer        
holiday. We are also going to send out a transition booklet 
containing details about new class arrangements to prepare 
children for their return to school. 
 

We do recognise the importance of face to face meetings 
and whilst we cannot accommodate the children in school 
on a long term basis, we are going to have a picnic in the 
last week of term. This will again be with half the class at a 
time, with their current class teacher and socially distanced 
outside. This is obviously weather dependant so keep your 
fingers crossed for sunshine! Details will be emailed closer 
to the date. 
 

As you can see, we will be relying on emailing information to 
you in the coming weeks so if you haven't already done so, 
please send your email address to the school office         
admin2018@welearn365.com. 
 

Mrs M Cross              
Executive Headteacher 

Spot Light on Excellence…    
 

Dates for your Diary 

17/07/20 - End of Term school finishes at 1.05pm   

Academic Year 2020/21 

01/09/20 - Inset Day school closed to pupils 

02/09/20 - Autumn Term begins  

26/10/20 - 30/10/20 - Half Term 

02/11/20 - Inset Day school closed to pupils 

18/12/20 - End of Term 

04/01/21 - Inset Day school closed to pupils 

05/01/21 - Spring Term begins 

15/02/21 - 19/02/21—Half Term 

22/02/21 - Inset Day school closed to pupils 

01/04/21 - End of Term 

19/04/21 - Summer Term begins 

03/05/21 - May Bank Holiday 

31/05/21 - 04/06/21 - Half Term     

07/06/21 - Inset Day school closed to pupils 

18/06/21 - Inset Day school closed to pupils 

21/07/21 - End of Term 

These dates may be subject to change if necessary. Details and times to be   confirmed nearer 

each event. 

The One Way System on the Playground 

Can we remind parents that it is essential that you adhere 

to the one way system and designated route on the              

playground when dropping off and collecting children. 

                    Online School Uniform Shop                                                                 
 

Our online Uniform Shop is open for business!                           

To purchase; jumpers, cardigans, book bags and PE bags 

go to the school website and click on the link                                      

‘Parent Pay Uniform Shop’.   

When your order is ready you will receive an 

email asking you to confirm a time and date 

that you are able to collect it.  Or if your child 

is in school it can be sent home with them. 




